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Dear Patients and Families,
 
Thank you for spending the day with us for our inaugural ‘Unique Hearts, Unique Lives’
patient education day on May 7. We very much enjoyed meeting many of you and we hope
that this is just the first of many future events to come.
 
Many of you requested the presentations from the event and we are happy to announce that
the power point presentations can now be found on the Providence Slideshare site at:
 

http://www.slideshare.net/ProvidenceHealthCare/presentations
 
And all of all the tweets + photos from the day can be found at:
 

https://storify.com/Providence_Hlth/unique-hearts-unique-lives

http://www.slideshare.net/ProvidenceHealthCare/presentations
https://storify.com/Providence_Hlth/unique-hearts-unique-lives

